From:
 David Blagbrough

 Sent:
 10 February 2020 22:46

To: Sild, Thomas

Subject: RE: 65 Camden Square, 2019/5408/P

Dear Thomas

Two of our assessors have reviewed this application and have reached the same conclusion as you: there is very little difference between this application and the one of 2004 (2010) (apart from the exclusion of 29 Camden Mews and the removal of a few side windows) which was approved on appeal in 2005. In the circumstances it seems rather pointless to review the application again. That being said, our objection to the mock Victorian design remains as strong as ever and were circumstances otherwise, would strongly resist the proposed development.

Warmest regards

David

David Blagbrough Chair Camden Square CAAC

